

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE



20th November 2017

Dear fellow Residents,



Just a gentle reminder to get your donations together for the Evergreen Staff Christmas "Thank You" Fund.

We would like to achieve all donations to Cecil by the 8th December 2017, remember they can be by EFT or cash to Cecil at Unit No 76.

Also, please note that the final judging for the Movember competition has been moved from 29th November 2017 to the Christmas Social on the 6th December 2017.

Cheers Chris Edwards - Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom. (chrisandsue291@gmail.com)